
   TOWN OF EAST BLOOMFIELD 

             PLANNING BOARD 

EAST BLOOMFIELD, NEW YORK 

 

June 24, 2021 

 

Attention: Sally Brozell 

 

Please print the following public notice for one day on Friday 7/2/2021.  If you have any 

questions, please contact Kim Rayburn or Jim Kier @ 585-657-7700 opt#4 

 

 

 

A NOTICE FOR PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A public hearing will be held at 7:30 P.M., Thursday, July 15, 2021 at the Town Hall, 

located at 99 Main Street, East Bloomfield, New York. This hearing will be conducted by 

the Planning Board for the Town of East Bloomfield.  

 

TS4-21 Phil White, Preliminary/Final for a 1 Lot Subdivision. Taking approximately 2.5 
+/- acres out of tax # 52.00- 3-17.111 and 3+/- acres from 52.00-3-39.100 creating a new 
lot of 5.720 +/- acres for residential. 
 

Bounded to the North by White and Co Rd 39 to the West by Bennett Rd to the East by 

White, Gilbert, Torres and Bennett Farms & South by White, Smith and the Town of East 

Bloomfield. 

 

Anyone interested in this hearing is welcome to attend and express opinions at that time. 

 

By order of the Planning Board, Town of East Bloomfield. 

Steve Lester 

Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 


